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The Farmers have been focusing on 
getting ready for school in the run up to 
school places being announced. The 
children have been continuing with their 
one to one writing, numbers and maths 
related activities during keyperson time. 
The children have had the room set out 
as a classroom and have been on a 
walk to two local schools. 

Further to this, the children have 
enjoyed a science topic, where they 
carried out a variety of different 
activities such as the mentos and rocket 
experiment, turning milk into plastic and 
even had astronaut milk at snack time! 

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

SAVE
THE DATE 

14th May
Pyjamas and teddy bears 

picnic (Bring in your 
favourite teddy bear)

22nd May
Sports Day – All parents 

welcome  2pm – 3pm

7th June
The Queens Birthday Tea 

Party & Bake Sale for 
Parents 

12th June
Eid Party

14th June
Fathers and grandad’s 

creative morning stay and 
play  9:30am – 11am

26th June
Parents Evening 6-8pm

The Little Lambs and Ducklings 
have been carrying out lots of 
exciting activities relating to books 
and songs linking in with world 
book day.  We have been 
developing the ducks book and 
music area in their room. The 
children have been dressing up, 
fruit tasting and carrying out 
creative activities. The children 
have brought in their favourite 
books from home and enjoyed 
sharing them with all their friends.

As the weather is getting nicer, we will be spending more time in the 
gardening area, planting and mainting our vegetable patches! Please 

bring your wellies so your shoes don’t get muddy

Lambs & Ducks

Farmers 



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

Question of
the month

Do you feel you 
need any extra 

support with any 
of your child’s 

routine?
e.g. Bedtime, 

meal times, potty 
training?

Exciting News!
The Fisherfield Family is growing! 

We will be opening a new setting based at 
Derby St Children’s Centre, Heywood, OL10 4QJ. 

The setting is currently undergoing extensive renovations. 
Open days will be announced in due course.

Thank you for all the parent donations towards our 
Easter Treats table. We raised £71.00 in the 3 
days of our chocolate tombola. This money will be 
donated to the NSPCC, our chosen charity.
Thankyou to all our parents who joined us for our 
mothers and grandma’s creative morning – it was 
well attended and the children and staff loved 
sharing the morning with you! 
Well done to Khuzaima Khan and mum Samhira 
Khan for winning the Mother’s Day photo 
competition! Thank you to all the parents who sent 
their photos in and got involved!

NSPCC updates


